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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Karl Hinch

Bexley Website <emcguinness@bexley.org> Fri, Jan 19, 2024 at 4:37 PM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you
like to
submit a
comment
to City
Council?:

Yes

Your
Name:: Karl Hinch

Your Email
Address:: jkhinch@att.net

Your
Home
Address::

836 Pleasant Ridge Ave

Your
comment
to the
Bexley
City
Council::

Has a traffic study been completed as part of the proposed affordable housing project at 2300 E
Livingston? If a study has been completed please let me know if it is available to the public. If a traffic
study has not been completed please let me know if one is scheduled. The intersection at College and
Livingston is extremely busy and I believe a high density housing project would make a bad intersection
worse. I’m planning to attend the City Council meeting on Jan 23 but a response prior to the 23rd would
be appreciated. Thank you.
Karl Hinch

Do you
wish to be
contacted
regarding
your
comment?:

Yes
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